
From:                                         Ross Baker <surreybat@posteo.net>
Sent:                                           09 June 2023 12:14
To:                                               Town Planning
Subject:                                     2023/0962 Raleigh Drive
 
Follow Up Flag:                      Follow up
Flag Status:                              Flagged
 
Dear Sir/Madam, Thank you for consulting the Bat Group regarding the above application. We have read the accompanying Ec͏͏ ﻿

 
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
Thank you for consulting the Bat Group regarding the above application.
We have read the accompanying Ecological Impact Assessment prepared by
CSA from which we understand that no buildings will be demolished or
trees felled as part of this development. The transect and static
surveys do not appear to have shown any significant activity and
provided the sensitive areas identified are left unlit there should be
no serious negative impacts on the local bat population.
 
--
Regards,
 
Ross Baker
Surrey Bat Group
4 Locke King Close
Weybridge
KT13 0TA
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